Cao’s Chronicles         9/14/2018


It was great to see so many of you at the P.T.O. meeting on Monday and/or the P.T.O. kick off dinner on Wednesday.  Wednesday was a long day, but it was a lot of fun!  In math this week we reviewed addition and subtraction story problems, entering and reading graphs, and breaking apart three-digit numbers before taking our first math test today.  In E.L.A. (English Language Arts) we have been talking about how characters react to problems or events in a story.  We also started our reading groups; which are much more fun than the reading benchmarks we have been doing.  In science we have been talking about our classroom Science Project.  We discussed some testable questions and then voted on them.  I see some slime in my future.  And of course, we continue to work on the iReady diagnostic.  All the students are finished with math and have started the reading; we will get there. 😊  

STEM Fair Information Night – Just a reminder that STEM Fair is not a requirement for 2nd grade students, however anyone is welcome to participate. 
Conferences
If you didn’t sign up for a conference via email yet you can do so by going to https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4eada62aa5f94-1stquarter

Website – I have updated the website with some new pictures and information.  You can find our website at http://helencao.educatorpages.com/
If you have any questions, please contact me.  Have a lovely weekend!
A.R.


Our goal for the first quarter is 6 with an 80% pass rate.  You can check your child’s A.R. points at home by going to � HYPERLINK "https://hosted6.renlearn.com/373877/HomeConnect/" �https://hosted6.renlearn.com/373877/HomeConnect/�.  You will need your child’s N# and PIN#.  Your child currently has   





________ points with __________ %





Upcoming Events


9/17 – STEM Fair Information Night


9/19 – Picture Day & Take Your Dad to School Day in 2nd Grade


(Dad’s can visit our classroom between 8:15 and 8:45)


9/20 – Title 1 Family Night 


9/28 – Student of the Month


10/3 – Spirit Night at Chipotle


10/8 – P.T.O. Meeting


10/15 – End of 1st Quarter











Homework – New spelling lists are in the binder today.  Again, students will be tested on only the first ten words with 2 bonus words using the same pattern.  Talk to your child about the pattern in the words as it will help them with spelling.  The spelling paper is on our class web site if you want yo use it to practice.  Don’t forget to do 2 sessions of Reflex Math; we only have this great resource until the end of the month as our subscription is expiring.








